
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

International Week 

Next week we celebrate International Week.  Details of this were sent home earlier, and I am sure 

that the children are excited about a week of great learning activities.  Please remember that on 

Thursday the children are invited to dress in their home country colours, or national dress.  There will 

also be an International buffet, so please provide a dish for sharing.  Please remember not to include 

nuts in this. 

 

 

                           
 

Today Year 3 were dressed up as Fairy Tale characters!                           Well done to some of our certificate winners! 

 

Calendar dates 

Sun 17th   ECA’s begin 
International week begins 

Thurs 21st   International Day celebrations  

 

This term’s parent calendar has been updated with school production, desert trip and Arabic Night, 

(see attachment).  

Swimming pool 

In December we informed you that there would be alterations to improve our swimming pool.  This 

work has been delayed, but the alterations will be going ahead shortly.  The alterations will have a 

big impact on our Early Years children, as the improvements will make the pool much safer and more 

accessible for their needs.  We will keep you updated on the progress with the alterations. 

 

 

 

 

 



Lost property 

We have accumulated quite a lot of lost property this term already.  We will put this out under the 

tent during next week.  Please take the time to check for any items which your child may have lost.  

Please remember to name your child’s items, as we seem to collect rather a lot of items each week. 

 
 

Best wishes,  

Margaret Pilkington                

Head of Campus  
Compass International School Doha, Gharaffa campus,  

P.O. Box 23479.Plot 13, Al Waab, Al Abareeq Street, Gharaffa Area,No.31 Doha,Qatar.  

Phone: +974 4034 9666 Ext. 618 margaret.pilkington@nais.qa  

http://www.cisdoha.com 
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